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Tuesday 5th December 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers 

As we are quickly approaching the end of term, we wanted to share some updates regarding the 
Christmas activities and performances that we have planned. 

Pantomime Visit – Tuesday 12th December 

The children have all been invited to the pantomime, Cinderella, at Grimsby Auditorium by the Friends 
of School on Tuesday 13th December at 10.00am. They are very kindly paying for the tickets and 
transport. The children will travel by coach returning to school for lunchtime. Please click here to 
complete a FORMS to give consent for your child to attend by Friday 9th December. 

Christmas Enterprise Day – Thursday 14th December 

Children across school are making festive trinkets for this special afternoon from 2pm until 3pm. 
Items made will be sold at our event priced at either 50p or £1. Children will be in their classrooms 
and you are welcome to visit and make purchases from the children of each class. This event teaches 
the children about the idea of buying items for a small amount, turning them into something festive 
and making a profit from them (DT and maths). It also gives the children the opportunity to talk to 
adults and persuade them to purchase a well-made item (speaking and listening). The children will be 
given the opportunity, in their classes, to decide how the proceeds can be spent for their class. We 
look forward to you supporting the children with this entrepreneurial event.       

Christmas Party – Friday 15th December 

The children’s Christmas Party is on Friday 15th December in the Village Hall. Children will be sent 
home with a paper plate before the party which can be filled with party food that doesn’t need 
refrigerating.  This food will be for your child to eat. Children can wear appropriate party clothes to 
school on that day, however, please ensure your child will be warm enough for playtime and wears 
sensible shoes.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Andrew Smith 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/QXEG92DKSX

